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Outreach Efforts by Synergy Resources Corporation
In regards to the Proposed Kelly Farm / Northridge
Horizontal Driliing Pad — NW/4 Sec 4, TSN-R66W

e Synergy Representatives have met with the HOA Representatives for Summer-Park
Condominium Complex that is South-west of the Proposed site- Summer Park did not
express any objections to the proposed Oil and Gas development as it is submitted to the
COGCC.

¢ Synergy Representatives called and visited with various Neighbors in Hunters Cove
Subdivision- directly east of the proposed location and received response that they have no
objections to the proposed development as it is submitted to the COGCC.

¢ Synergy Representatives have met with Officials from District 6 School District and received
confirmation that they are fine with the development plans as they have been submitted to
the COGCC.

e Synergy participated with the City of Greeley USR process “Neighborhood Meeting” on June
24™ 2013. A total of twelve neighbors attended the meeting and the vast majority spoke that
they had no real objections to the proposed operations- they were attending to get more
insight. One resident asked of the chemicals used in the completion process and has
concerns of “fracking”. Synergy has committed to get this individual a list of the components
that will be used in the completion process once a final design of the completion is decided
upon.

e Synergy is working to schedule the drilling and completion operations to take place during the
winter months of late 2013 to early 2014. This is often a moving target with an operator our
size- but it is our full intent to accomplish this timeline.

¢ Synergy is committed to utilize Dust Abatement on all access roads and the drilling pad to
help minimize any dust issues for this location during the drilling and completion process.

¢ The proposed location will be constructed with stock pile(s) of construction soils that will be
utilized to create a “berm” around the location and then four foot by eight foot hay bales will
be stacked on top of the berms in an effort to mitigate the noise and light issues that
correspond to the drilling operations.

e Upon removal of the hay bales and final reclamation of the location post drill, Synergy will
install dozens of trees required by the City of Greeley to help permanently mitigate the visual
impact of this location to the surrounding neighbors.

» Synergy has negotiated the use of an existing water line from the City of Greeley that will
allow Synergy to “pipe” all needed drilling and completion water to the location, thus
diminishing the truck traffic by over seventy five percent for both phases of the operations.

¢ The Oil Production tanks will be constructed with steel berms and full liners for insurance of
containment in the event of an oil spill on location.

This Summary Submitted by Craig Rasmuson, Vice President of Operations and Production for
Synergy Resources Corporation — June 28, 2013.



